
 

 

No. RIS/109/2/1/2015            10 September 2015 
 
 
It has been decided, with the approval of the competent authority, to 

cancel our tender dated 7 September 2015, regarding the procurement of 

Laptops systems, due to lack of requisite number of qualifying bids. 

 

The inconvenience caused to the participants in the exercise is deeply 

regretted. 

 
  

 


